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James Markman to Receive IMLA
Award for Longevity of Service to
a Community

09.07.2018
 

James Markman will receive an IMLA James H. Epps III Award for Longevity of Service to a Community from the
International Municipal Lawyers Association at an awards ceremony in Houston, Texas in October 2018. The James
H. Epps III Award is a milestone award that recognizes the significant achievement of having the political and legal
skills necessary to represent the same community for at least 30 years. Jim is receiving the award as a result of his
41 years of service as City Attorney for the City of Brea. Jim also has served as City Attorney for more than 30 years
for both the City of La Mirada and the City of Rancho Cucamonga.

For more information about the James H. Epps III Award, click here. Or visit the IMLA website here.


